SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING (Tuesday, May 4, 2021)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, May 4, 2021

Members present

Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman

Meeting called to order at 9 AM

- A. Meeting Opening
- B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Bev Slough attended "Honor the Grad" award ceremony May 3. This ceremony is for senior students who are identified by their peers for their character and faith. She shared she was encouraged and uplifted by this event.

Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for teachers and stated this week is Teacher Appreciation Week. She went on to commend teachers for their high energy and work ethic as they finish this school year strong. She shared her condolences for the loss of one of our retired employees, Sheila Veatch.

Tim Forson expressed his gratitude for teachers stating they have been outstanding as they have faced the challenges and adapted to doing what is best for students. He recognized Thursday as National Nurses Day and expressed his appreciation for the hard work and dedication by our nurses. He announced Linda Carnall will be moving to Switzerland Point Middle School as their new Principal and Angela Fuller will be moving to Valley Ridge Academy as their new Principal. Superintendent Forson spoke about the Executive Order that was released by Governor DeSantis.

- C. Operation Services- Action
 - Request for Approval of the Advertisement for the 2022-2023 Attendance Zone Changes for High School III and for 2021-2022 for the Nocatee Development Approval of the Advertisement for the 2022-2023 Attendance Zone Changes for High School III and for 2021-2022 for the Nocatee Development presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director for Planning and Government

Motion by Bev Slough, second by Bill Mignon.

Final Resolution: Motion Carries

Yea: Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman

D. Public Comment

There was no public comment.

E, Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Tony Coleman thanked the Martin Luther King Committee for awarding every student senior the MLK award.

F. Adjournment at 9:38 a.m.